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  Handbook of Big Data and IoT Security Ali
Dehghantanha,Kim-Kwang Raymond Choo,2019-03-22
This handbook provides an overarching view of
cyber security and digital forensic challenges
related to big data and IoT environment, prior to
reviewing existing data mining solutions and their
potential application in big data context, and
existing authentication and access control for IoT
devices. An IoT access control scheme and an IoT
forensic framework is also presented in this book,
and it explains how the IoT forensic framework can
be used to guide investigation of a popular cloud
storage service. A distributed file system
forensic approach is also presented, which is used
to guide the investigation of Ceph. Minecraft, a
Massively Multiplayer Online Game, and the Hadoop
distributed file system environment are also
forensically studied and their findings reported
in this book. A forensic IoT source camera
identification algorithm is introduced, which uses
the camera's sensor pattern noise from the
captured image. In addition to the IoT access
control and forensic frameworks, this handbook
covers a cyber defense triage process for nine
advanced persistent threat (APT) groups targeting
IoT infrastructure, namely: APT1, Molerats, Silent
Chollima, Shell Crew, NetTraveler, ProjectSauron,
CopyKittens, Volatile Cedar and Transparent Tribe.
The characteristics of remote-controlled real-
world Trojans using the Cyber Kill Chain are also
examined. It introduces a method to leverage
different crashes discovered from two fuzzing
approaches, which can be used to enhance the
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effectiveness of fuzzers. Cloud computing is also
often associated with IoT and big data (e.g.,
cloud-enabled IoT systems), and hence a survey of
the cloud security literature and a survey of
botnet detection approaches are presented in the
book. Finally, game security solutions are studied
and explained how one may circumvent such
solutions. This handbook targets the security,
privacy and forensics research community, and big
data research community, including policy makers
and government agencies, public and private
organizations policy makers. Undergraduate and
postgraduate students enrolled in cyber security
and forensic programs will also find this handbook
useful as a reference.
  The Dark Side of a Bright Idea United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on the Judiciary,2003
  Handbook of Research on Innovative Approaches to
Information Technology in Library and Information
Science Holland, Barbara,Sinha, Keshav,2024-01-18
In an era of rapid technological advancements,
libraries have evolved to cater to the changing
needs and aspirations of users and society at
large. IT has emerged as a critical factor in this
transformation, empowering libraries to offer
faster, more efficient, and highly convenient
services to their users. The Handbook of Research
on Innovative Approaches to Information Technology
in Library and Information Science is a
comprehensive guide that delves into the dynamic
relationship between libraries, information
centers, and information technology (IT). Within
the pages of this edited research handbook, a team
of esteemed scholars and experts in the field
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explore the multifaceted applications of IT in
libraries and information centers. They delve into
the effective management of collections,
resources, and operations, shedding light on how
technology can optimize these vital aspects of
library services. From information centers that
curate and provide access, to diverse information
resources, to the revolutionary impact of IT in
digitizing libraries, this handbook covers a wide
range of topics relevant to contemporary library
and information science. This book address crucial
themes such as artificial intelligence, data
science, computer science, information management,
metadata, cybersecurity, machine learning,
chatbots, mobile services, and robotics. It
explores the integration of these cutting-edge
technologies within the realm of libraries,
examining how they enhance efficiency, user
experience, and digital equity. By addressing the
challenges and opportunities presented by IT, this
handbook equips librarians, information
professionals, researchers, professors, advanced
students, and practitioners with the knowledge and
insights needed to navigate the rapidly evolving
landscape of library and information science.
  Lifehacker Adam Pash,Gina Trapani,2011-06-03 A
new edition, packed with even more clever tricks
and methods that make everyday life easier
Lifehackers redefine personal productivity with
creative and clever methods for making life easier
and more enjoyable. This new edition of a
perennial bestseller boasts new and exciting tips,
tricks, and methods that strike a perfect balance
between current technology and common sense



5

solutions for getting things done. Exploring the
many ways technology has changed since the
previous edition, this new edition has been
updated to reflect the latest and greatest in
technological and personal productivity. The new
hacks run the gamut of working with the latest
Windows and Mac operating systems for both Windows
and Apple, getting more done with smartphones and
their operating systems, and dealing with the
evolution of the web. Even the most tried-and-true
hacks have been updated to reflect the
contemporary tech world and the tools it provides
us. Technology is supposed to make our lives
easier by helping us work more efficiently.
Lifehacker: The Guide to Working Smarter, Faster,
and Better, Third Edition is your guide to making
that happen!
  Android Apps Security Sheran
Gunasekera,2012-12-03 Android Apps Security
provides guiding principles for how to best design
and develop Android apps with security in mind. It
explores concepts that can be used to secure apps
and how developers can use and incorporate these
security features into their apps. This book will
provide developers with the information they need
to design useful, high-performing, and secure apps
that expose end-users to as little risk as
possible. Overview of Android OS versions,
features, architecture and security. Detailed
examination of areas where attacks on applications
can take place and what controls should be
implemented to protect private user data In-depth
guide to data encryption, authentication
techniques, enterprise security and applied real-
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world examples of these concepts
  HP NonStop Server Security XYPRO Technology
Corp,2003-10-17 Since the last publication of the
Ernst and Young book on Tandem security in the
early 90's, there has been no such book on the
subject. We've taken on the task of supplying a
new Handbook whose content provides current,
generic information about securing HP NonStop
servers. Emphasis is placed on explaining security
risks and best practices relevant to NonStop
environments, and how to deploy native security
tools (Guardian and Safeguard). All third party
vendors who supply security solutions relevant to
NonStop servers are listed, along with contact
information for each vendor. The Handbook is a
source for critical information to NonStop
professionals and NonStop security administrators
in particular. However, it is written in such a
way as to also be extremely useful to readers new
to the NonStop platform and to information
security. This handbook familiarizes auditors and
those responsible for security configuration and
monitoring with the aspects of the HP NonStop
server operating system that make the NonStop
Server unique, the security risks these aspects
create, and the best ways to mitigate these risks.
· Addresses the lack of security standards for the
NonStop server · Provides information robust
enough to train more security-knowledgeable staff
· The ideal accompaniment to any new HP NonStop
system
  Security and Usability Lorrie Faith
Cranor,2005-08-25 Human factors and usability
issues have traditionally played a limited role in
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security research and secure systems development.
Security experts have largely ignored usability
issues--both because they often failed to
recognize the importance of human factors and
because they lacked the expertise to address them.
But there is a growing recognition that today's
security problems can be solved only by addressing
issues of usability and human factors.
Increasingly, well-publicized security breaches
are attributed to human errors that might have
been prevented through more usable software.
Indeed, the world's future cyber-security depends
upon the deployment of security technology that
can be broadly used by untrained computer users.
Still, many people believe there is an inherent
tradeoff between computer security and usability.
It's true that a computer without passwords is
usable, but not very secure. A computer that makes
you authenticate every five minutes with a
password and a fresh drop of blood might be very
secure, but nobody would use it. Clearly, people
need computers, and if they can't use one that's
secure, they'll use one that isn't. Unfortunately,
unsecured systems aren't usable for long, either.
They get hacked, compromised, and otherwise
rendered useless. There is increasing agreement
that we need to design secure systems that people
can actually use, but less agreement about how to
reach this goal. Security & Usability is the first
book-length work describing the current state of
the art in this emerging field. Edited by security
experts Dr. Lorrie Faith Cranor and Dr. Simson
Garfinkel, and authored by cutting-edge security
and human-computerinteraction (HCI) researchers
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world-wide, this volume is expected to become both
a classic reference and an inspiration for future
research. Security & Usability groups 34 essays
into six parts: Realigning Usability and Security-
--with careful attention to user-centered design
principles, security and usability can be
synergistic. Authentication Mechanisms--
techniques for identifying and authenticating
computer users. Secure Systems--how system
software can deliver or destroy a secure user
experience. Privacy and Anonymity Systems--methods
for allowing people to control the release of
personal information. Commercializing Usability:
The Vendor Perspective--specific experiences of
security and software vendors (e.g., IBM,
Microsoft, Lotus, Firefox, and Zone Labs) in
addressing usability. The Classics--groundbreaking
papers that sparked the field of security and
usability. This book is expected to start an
avalanche of discussion, new ideas, and further
advances in this important field.
  Managing and Sharing Research Data Louise
Corti,Veerle Van den Eynden,Libby Bishop,Matthew
Woollard,2014-02-04 Research funders in the UK,
USA and across Europe are implementing data
management and sharing policies to maximize
openness of data, transparency and accountability
of the research they support. Written by experts
from the UK Data Archive with over 20 years
experience, this book gives post-graduate
students, researchers and research support staff
the data management skills required in today’s
changing research environment. The book features
guidance on: how to plan your research using a
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data management checklist how to format and
organize data how to store and transfer data
research ethics and privacy in data sharing and
intellectual property rights data strategies for
collaborative research how to publish and cite
data how to make use of other people’s research
data, illustrated with six real-life case studies
of data use.
  Advances in Malware and Data-Driven Network
Security Gupta, Brij B.,2021-11-12 Every day
approximately three-hundred thousand to four-
hundred thousand new malware are registered, many
of them being adware and variants of previously
known malware. Anti-virus companies and
researchers cannot deal with such a deluge of
malware – to analyze and build patches. The only
way to scale the efforts is to build algorithms to
enable machines to analyze malware and classify
and cluster them to such a level of granularity
that it will enable humans (or machines) to gain
critical insights about them and build solutions
that are specific enough to detect and thwart
existing malware and generic-enough to thwart
future variants. Advances in Malware and Data-
Driven Network Security comprehensively covers
data-driven malware security with an emphasis on
using statistical, machine learning, and AI as
well as the current trends in ML/statistical
approaches to detecting, clustering, and
classification of cyber-threats. Providing
information on advances in malware and data-driven
network security as well as future research
directions, it is ideal for graduate students,
academicians, faculty members, scientists,
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software developers, security analysts, computer
engineers, programmers, IT specialists, and
researchers who are seeking to learn and carry out
research in the area of malware and data-driven
network security.
  Research Anthology on Convergence of Blockchain,
Internet of Things, and Security Management
Association, Information Resources,2022-07-08 The
rise of technology has proven to be a threat to
personal data, cyberspace protection, and
organizational security. However, these
technologies can be used to enhance the
effectiveness of institutional security. Through
the use of blockchain and the internet of things
(IoT), organizations may combat cybercriminals and
better protect their privacy. The Research
Anthology on Convergence of Blockchain, Internet
of Things, and Security describes the
implementation of blockchain and IoT technologies
to better protect personal and organizational data
as well as enhance overall security. It also
explains the tools, applications, and emerging
innovations in security and the ways in which they
are enhanced by blockchain and IoT. Covering
topics such as electronic health records,
intrusion detection, and software engineering,
this major reference work is an essential resource
for business leaders and executives, IT managers,
computer scientists, hospital administrators,
security professionals, law enforcement, students
and faculty of higher education, librarians,
researchers, and academicians.
  Elements of Computer Security David
Salomon,2010-08-05 As our society grows ever more
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reliant on computers, so it also becomes more
vulnerable to computer crime. Cyber attacks have
been plaguing computer users since the 1980s, and
computer security experts are predicting that
smart telephones and other mobile devices will
also become the targets of cyber security threats
in the future. Developed from the author's
successful Springer guide to Foundations of
Computer Security, this accessible
textbook/reference is fully updated and enhanced
with resources for students and tutors. Topics and
features: examines the physical security of
computer hardware, networks, and digital data;
introduces the different forms of rogue software
(or malware), discusses methods for preventing and
defending against malware, and describes a
selection of viruses, worms and Trojans in detail;
investigates the important threats to network
security, and explores the subjects of
authentication, spyware, and identity theft;
discusses issues of privacy and trust in the
online world, including children's privacy and
safety; includes appendices which discuss the
definition, meaning, and history of the term
hacker, introduce the language of l33t Speak, and
provide a detailed virus timeline; provides
numerous exercises and examples throughout the
text, in addition to a Glossary of terms used in
the book; supplies additional resources at the
associated website, http://www.DavidSalomon.name/,
including an introduction to cryptography, and
answers to the exercises. Clearly and engagingly
written, this concise textbook is an ideal
resource for undergraduate classes on computer
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security. The book is mostly non-mathematical, and
is suitable for anyone familiar with the basic
concepts of computers and computations.
  Inadvertent File Sharing Over Peer-to-peer
Networks United States. Congress. House. Committee
on Oversight and Government Reform,2009
  Radical Tactics of the Offline Library Henri
Warwick,Institute of Network Cultures (Amsterdam,
Netherlands),Hogeschool van Amsterdam,Hogeschool
van Amsterdam. Domein Media, Creatie en
Informatie,Stichting Democratie en Media,2014 The
Personal Portable Library in its most simple form
is a hard drive or USB stick containing a large
collection of e-books, curated, archived, and
indexed by an individual user. The flourishing of
the offline digital library is a response to the
fact that truly private sharing of knowledge in
the online realm is increasingly made impossible.
While P2P sharing sites and online libraries with
downloadable e-books are precarious, people are
led to an atavistic and reversalist workaround.
The radical tactics of the offline: abandoning the
online for more secure offline transfer. Taking
inspiration from ancient libraries as copying
centers and Sneakernet, Henry Warwick describes
the future of the library as digital and offline.
Radical Tactics of the Offline Library traces the
history of the library and the importance of the
Personal Portable Library in sharing knowledge and
resisting proprietarian forces. The library in
Alexandria contained about 500,000 scrolls; the
Library of Congress, the largest library in the
history of civilization, contains about 35 million
publications. A digital version of it would fit on
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a 24 terabyte array, which can be purchased for
about $2000. Obviously, most people don't need 35
million books. A small local library of 10,000
books could fit on a 64 GB thumb drive the size of
a pack of chewing gum and costing perhaps $40.
This is an astounding fact with immense
implications. It is trivially simple to start
collecting e-books, and then to share the results.
And it is much less trivailly important. Sharing
is caring. Societies where people share,
especially ideas, are societies that will
naturally flourish.
  PC Annoyances Steve Bass,2005 Describes how to
fix glitches found on a PC, covering such topics
as email, Microsoft Windows, the Internet,
Microsoft Office, hardware, and music and video
  Security with Go John Daniel Leon,2018-01-31 The
first stop for your security needs when using Go,
covering host, network, and cloud security for
ethical hackers and defense against intrusion Key
Features First introduction to Security with
Golang Adopting a Blue Team/Red Team approach Take
advantage of speed and inherent safety of Golang
Works as an introduction to security for Golang
developers Works as a guide to Golang security
packages for recent Golang beginners Book
Description Go is becoming more and more popular
as a language for security experts. Its wide use
in server and cloud environments, its speed and
ease of use, and its evident capabilities for data
analysis, have made it a prime choice for
developers who need to think about security.
Security with Go is the first Golang security
book, and it is useful for both blue team and red
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team applications. With this book, you will learn
how to write secure software, monitor your
systems, secure your data, attack systems, and
extract information. Defensive topics include
cryptography, forensics, packet capturing, and
building secure web applications. Offensive topics
include brute force, port scanning, packet
injection, web scraping, social engineering, and
post exploitation techniques. What you will learn
Learn the basic concepts and principles of secure
programming Write secure Golang programs and
applications Understand classic patterns of attack
Write Golang scripts to defend against network-
level attacks Learn how to use Golang security
packages Apply and explore cryptographic methods
and packages Learn the art of defending against
brute force attacks Secure web and cloud
applications Who this book is for Security with Go
is aimed at developers with basics in Go to the
level that they can write their own scripts and
small programs without difficulty. Readers should
be familiar with security concepts, and
familiarity with Python security applications and
libraries is an advantage, but not a necessity.
  Overexposed United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Government Reform,2003
  Windows 10 Step by Step Joan Lambert,2017-12-18
The quick way to learn today’s Windows 10! This is
learning made easy. Get more done quickly with the
newest version of Windows 10. Jump in wherever you
need answers–brisk lessons and colorful
screenshots show you exactly what to do, step by
step. Do what you want to do with Windows 10!
Explore fun and functional improvements in the
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newest version Customize your sign-in and manage
connections Quickly find files on your computer or
in the cloud Tailor your Windows 10 experience for
easy access to the information and tools you want
Work more efficiently with Quick Action and other
shortcuts Get personalized assistance and manage
third-party services with Cortana Interact with
the web faster and more safely with Microsoft Edge
Protect your computer, information, and privacy
  Advances in Enterprise Information Technology
Security Khadraoui, Djamel,Herrmann,
Francine,2007-05-31 Provides a broad working
knowledge of all the major security issues
affecting today's enterprise IT activities.
Multiple techniques, strategies, and applications
are examined, presenting the tools to address
opportunities in the field. For IT managers,
network administrators, researchers, and students.
  Commerce Business Daily ,2000-06
  Global Perspectives In Information Security
Hossein Bidgoli,2008-09-16 Global Perspectives in
Information Security, compiled by renowned expert
and professor Hossein Bidgoli, offers an expansive
view of current issues in information security.
Written by leading academics and practitioners
from around the world, this thorough resource
explores and examines a wide range of issues and
perspectives in this rapidly expanding field.
Perfect for students, researchers, and
practitioners alike, Professor Bidgoli's book
offers definitive coverage of established and
cutting-edge theory and application in information
security.
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university press - Apr
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web an enquiry
concerning the
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